
RE: School visit request
From: RODGERS Kev
To: QTU Organisers
Date: Wed, 31 Jul 2013 10:58:07 +1000

Sounds fine.
 
Kev

From: Wendy Judd On Behalf Of QTU Organisers
Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2013 12:34 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: School visit request

Good morning Kev,
I am afraid we will have to request a slight alteration in time. Perhaps this would also be more
convenient for you too. So from 8:00 am to 9:00am, fitting in with appointment times that suit you.
Kind regards
Wendy
Wendy Judd | Administration Officer
Queensland Teachers' Union

From: RODGERS Kev 
Sent: Monday, 29 July 2013 1:17 PM
To: QTU Organisers
Cc: Steve Marriott
Subject: RE: School visit request
Wendy
That's fine. We do have meetings and activties at these times so let me know who you would like to speak
to and we can arrange coverage eg principal and Union rep.
Kev
Kev Rodgers PSM
Principal
Barrett Adolescent Centre School

From: Wendy Judd  On Behalf Of QTU Organisers
Sent: Friday, 26 July 2013 12:15 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: School visit request
Importance: High

Good morning Kevin,
The organiser for Moreton, Meegan Maguire, would like to visit your school on Tuesday 6 August
between 9:00 and 10:00am.
She will be accompanied by QTU President Kevin Bates and QTU research Officer Craig Wood.
I have copied the union rep this email and once you have confirmed the date and time are
acceptable I will send a notice.
Kind regards
Wendy Judd | Administration Officer
Queensland Teachers' Union
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From: MARRIOTT Stephan
Sent: Wednesday, 17 July 2013 12:57 PM
To: Queensland Teachers' Union
Subject: Possible closure of the Barrett Adolescent Centre School
To the President of the QTU,
Dear Sir,
On behalf of the staff of the Barrett Adolescent Centre School I would like to thank you for your
previous visit to our school and offering your support while we wait for news of whether we will close
or not.
It has come to our attention that the Minister for Education has called a meeting with the Director
General to discuss the Barrett School today. The government has been in possession of the report on
Barrett for some weeks but has not made the report public yet, despite the Oppositions expectation
that it was going to be available to them as soon as it was presented.
I believe that the decision will soon be made and that if you could highlight the good work our centre
does it may swing a decision in our favour.
Hoping to hear from you soon,
Regards,
Steve Marriott
QTU member
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